

Mitglieder News

KETTER HILL - CARRYING OUT COVID-19 PCR TESTS: WHAT CHANGES FROM 09.14

Dear Madam, dear Sir,

Faced with the situation related to COVID-19 and in order to continue to offer a quality service to our patients, the organization of our laboratories is changing as of **Monday, September 14, 2020**.

This development concerns COVID-19 PCR tests.

- To do only a COVID-19 PCR test (without other analysis), we have now dedicated laboratories*:
- From Monday to Friday from 12h to 16h
- Without appointment
- Medical prescription for PCR is always mandatory

*These labs remain open in the morning to welcome patients for their routine tests.

** **Coming soon:** to simplify their visit, patients will soon be able to make an online appointment for a COVID-19 PCR test.

The list of our dedicated laboratories is available on our website (this list may change over time, please consult it regularly).

Find a laboratory dedicated to COVID-19 PCR testing

- 2. To do a COVID-19 PCR test with other analysis, patients can go to any of our open labs :
- At regular hours
- Without appointment

Medical prescription for PCR is always mandatory

Find an open laboratory